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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 
 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

February 2022 

 

Tournament time!  TRGC kicks off the 2022 season with a tournament at 

Lincoln Hills (Hills course) on Saturday, February 26.  Renee has sent out 

the entry form—start the new year out right with TRGC golf. 

 

Message from our Club President 

I hope everyone is ready for another year of Two Rivers golf. The 

2022 Schedule is posted on our Web Page so take a look at our upcoming 

Events and mark your calendars. The Clubs first Tournament is at Lincoln 

Hills, Hill course on Feb 26th. The Monterey trip this year is just around the 

corner. With the two courses we will be playing, Del Monte and Poppy Hills, 

you should definitely consider going. May everyone enjoy the upcoming 

season and golf well.  

 

COMING EVENTS 

Our 2022 tournament schedule is pretty much finalized.  It’s on the website, 

so you can add these important dates to your planning calendar.  I have 

reprinted it in this newsletter in case you missed it last month.  I think the 

schedule has a great mix of courses, both local and outlying areas, some less 

expensive and others more costly.  One thing that we have seen in all areas 

of life these days:  inflation is truly a fact of life.  All golf facilities have 

raised their prices significantly, so we just have to accept that it will cost 

more to enjoy our favorite sport these days. 

 

Our schedule includes our Monterey trip, a summer trip to Dayton Valley and 

the annual Reno trip.  Some of the event formats will change; they won’t ALL 

be stroke play! 

 

 



2 
 
 

2022 TRGC EVENT SCHEDULE  

Dates  Course Format 
^ 

Cost & Extras 

2/26 Lincoln Hills- Hills course SP $64 cart / range balls 

3/19 Teal Bend * SP  $70 cart / range balls 

4/2 Paradise Valley SP  $73 cart / range balls 

4/23 Empire Ranch SP  $70 cart / (NO range balls) 

5/2 Del Monte (Monterey) SP  $83 cart / (NO range balls)  

5/3 Poppy Hills  (Monterey) SP   $120 cart / range balls 

5/14 Mather ** SP  $62 cart / $42 walking  
(No range balls)  

6/4 Castle Oaks *** SP  $69 cart / (NO range balls)  

6/13 Genoa Lakes (Lakes)   SP  MIKE to provide  

6/14 Dayton Valley  SP  MIKE to provide 

6/25 Ancil Hoffman SP  $68 cart / (NO range balls)  

7/16 Rancho Solano  SP $73 cart / range balls 

8/6 Diamond Oaks  SP  $58 cart / range balls 

8/27 Turkey Creek SP  $70 cart / (NO range balls) 

9/17 Wildhorse CC SP  $66 cart / range balls  

9/18 Timber creek CC  SP $77 cart / range balls 

10/3 Reno Trip (Mon-Tues) ?  SP  TBD  

10/4 Reno Trip (Mon-Tues) ?  SP  TBD  

10/15 Bartley Cavanaugh  SP  $59 cart / (NO range balls)  

11/5 Haggin Oaks – year end 
event (lunch)  CC 

Scramble   $60 cart / $44 walking + lunch TBD (NO range balls)  

^ SP = individual stroke play  
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 *NCGA (ACQ – 4 ball - 2 person better ball)    ** NCGA (ACQ  4 person team)   

*** NCGA Senior (55 or older 4 ball – 2 person better ball)   

  CC = Club Championship  
 
While you’re marking your calendar, be sure to note the next two events after 
Lincoln Hills:  Saturday, March 19 at Teal Bend, and Saturday, April 2 at 
Paradise Valley.   

 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman has made many changes to our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com, giving the website has a whole new look and feel.  

We can keep current on all the club news and events there. 

 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

OK, this is the time of year to get your TRGC renewal in to Secretary Judy 

Davenport if you haven’t already done so.  Renee has sent out the renewal 

application, plus it’s on the club website.  The Board of Directors has spent a 

lot of time on the 2022 schedule—to me, it looks really good and worthy of 

your support.  As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so 

be sure to invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other 

groups to play in our events.   

 

SUNSHINE 

I think the club members are doing pretty well health wise.  Tim Peart 

continues to recover at home from a major heart attack.  He’s just starting 

to swing the clubs again—keep improving, Tim.  Let’s all have a healthy 2022 

with lots of Two Rivers golf. 

 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

